TRI GENERAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM TRI GENERAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the TRI General Improvement District Board of Trustees may be present at the TRIGID National Public Works and Public Service Recognition Week Reception to be held at 845 Venice Drive, TRIGID Upper Booster Pump Station, immediately following the May 30, 2024 Board of Trustees Meeting.

Although board members constituting a quorum may be in attendance for the purpose of celebration and not to conduct a meeting, deliberate toward a decision or take action on any matter over which the public body has supervision, control, jurisdiction or advisory power, this notice is provided in an abundance of caution given the potential for a quorum of the foregoing body to be present at this reception.

This Notice of Possible Quorum for the Reception is posted at the following locations:

TRI General Improvement District Administrative Office (440 USA Parkway, Suite 440, McCarran), TRI General Improvement District website, http://tri-gid.org, State of Nevada Public Notice Website, https://notice.nv.gov.